
 
Nupur  

From: "Nupur" <nupur@bpni.org>
To: <contact@ascionline.org>
Cc: "Arun Gupta" <arun@ibfanasia.org>; "JP Dadhich" <jpdadhich@bpni.org>; "Veena Rawat" 

<veena@bpni.org>
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 3:24 PM
Subject: Follow up of complaint regarding 'Ojasvita' (Tracking Id-6153e6555de3)
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6/7/2016

Dear Sir /Madam,  
  
Greetings from BPNI!  
  
This is with reference to our complaint regarding ‘Ojasvita’ (Tracking Id-6153e6555de3) 

Our Complaint was processed with Final Complaint Number 1604-C.145. 

We were informed that a  copy of this complaint regarding ‘Ojasvita’has been forwarded to the 
advertiser for their comments and on receiving their response; our complaint will be considered by the 
Consumer Complaints Council (CCC).  

We have not received any information pertaining to further development on our case. Kindly update us 
on the latest development in this regards.  

We await your kind response.  

Thank you . 

Regards, 

Nupur Bidla | Senior Programme Officer (Communications) | BPNI/ IBFAN Asia 
BP-33, Pitampura | Delhi- 110034  
Email id:nupur@bpni.org  
Landline: +91-11-42683059, 27343608 | Mobile: 9958163610  | Telefax:+91-11-27343606     


